
Penicuik High School 
 Monday 27 November 2023        

 

Information Bulletin 
for Students 

 

LIBRARY DURING PRELIMS 
Please note the library is in constant use during the prelims and will therefore be closed 
during these exams. Seniors - study will be in green seats (important Chromebooks must be 
charged as there is a lack of sockets at the green seats). Break/Lunch club is still on and we 
will be using room 36 throughout this time. 
Mr N Smith 
 
REMINDER TO ALL STUDENTS S1-3 
At break and lunchtimes - you should not be wandering the school at these times - if in 
school you should be in the Bite Site or weather permitting outside. Some students do have 
specific permission to be in the Library or other spaces and are exempt but we have lists of 
these students. 
Thank you 
Mr Biddick 
 
NEW SCRIPTURE UNION GROUP 
On Wednesday lunchtime our new SU group is starting.  Come along for games, discussion 
and free donuts!  Open to all year groups.  Please bring your lunch.  Location - Room 13. 
SU Group 
 
PLEASE NOTE: from week beginning 13 November 2023 
NO PRACTICAL COOKERY WILL BE ALLOWED TO LEAVE THE CLASSROOM  
Cookery can be collected during the first 10 minutes of lunchtime, after that the classroom 
doors will be locked. 
Cookery can also be collected at the end of the school day, any cookery not collected will be 
disposed of. 
Students MUST NOT ask out of class early to collect cookery at either interval or lunchtime, if 
you do then you will be issued with a time back.  
Please follow these instructions to avoid future sanctions being imposed. 
Mrs Kinloch (Acting PT Home Economics) 
 
NATIONAL 5 HISTORY STUDY SUPPORT Room 24 
3:30- 4:15pm 

 
Tuesday 28th November 

Evaluate the Usefulness Skill 

Tuesday 5th December To What Extent Skill 

Tuesday 12th December Drop in Session- bring an SQA question 
or topic you need help with 

Monday 18th December National 5 Prelim 8.40-10.10 

 
NEW CLUB IN PENICUIK  
YOUTH ACTIVITIES IN PENICUIK 
Art Club (S1-S6) 
Monday from 4pm-5.30pm (Starts 13th November for 6 weeks) 
@ Ladywood Leisure Centre 
Everyone welcome no matter what your Art ability is. See Google classroom post for more 
information. 
Thanks Mrs Wood 


